

Lincoln Public Schools

BALLFIELD ROAD LINCOLN, MA 01773 781-259-9409 • FAX: 781-259-9246 pgraham@lincnet.org

September 11, 2023

Ms. Rhiannon Heckman 95 Country Club Road Dedham, MA 02026

Sent via email to heckmanr@lincnet.org

Dear Rhiannon,

I am pleased to inform you that the School Committee voted to approve your request to enroll your daughter Savannah in Kindergarten at the Lincoln School K-4 for the 2023-2024 school year.

Savannah is eligible to attend the Lincoln School K-4 provided you remain an eligible employee as defined by School Committee policy. It is the intention of the School Committee to support your child's continued enrollment; however, applications for enrollment are reviewed on an annual basis and are based on available space. In addition, the School Committee may choose to review and change its policy at any time.

I appreciate the confidence you and your family have in the faculty and staff of the Lincoln School K-4, and I am confident that Savannah will continue to receive a great education.

Sincerely,

Parry Graham, Ed.D. Superintendent

Copy:

School Committee Sarah Collmer